
Hi. 

Term 3 is over. I was happy to get good grades compared with the last term. 

We had a Multicultural day at school. Students and teachers were able to wear their 

traditional dresses. I wore a happi coat and my friends wore saris, which are Indian women’s 

traditional clothes, hanfu, Chinese traditional dresses and yukata. Some participants showed 

their historic dances and music on a big stage. Many kinds of food were made and sold such 

as gyoza, tacos, Eton mess, and satay chicken. I tried a lolly cake from New Zealand. Colourful 

marshmallows coated with coconut powder were set on the dough. It was very sweet but good. 

I invited my friends to join a Japanese Tea Ceremony. We drank green tea and had Higashi(干

菓子). One of my friends was deeply impressed by Higashi and she looked for them in 

Australia.  

 My host sister and I moved to an emergency host family again for one week. There 

are a host father, a host mother, and two host sisters, who are junior high school and high 

school students. The host sisters told us about trends in Australia. We experienced playing 

billiards, paddling kayaks, and making pizza. The host father is from Chile and the family 

always listen to Spanish music.  

 After this school holiday, the last term will start soon. Though the other terms have 

10 weeks, but the next term has only 8 weeks. I will keep doing my best. 

Thank you. 
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